
SSRAA staff met with Senator Lisa Murkowski February
16, 2024 in Ketchikan to talk about important issues facing
SSRAA and the enhancement community. We thank her
for her work on issues important to coastal communities. 

On February 12, 2024 U.S. Senator Lisa Murkowski (R-AK),
introduced the Working Waterfronts Act, legislation which
includes more than a dozen provisions aimed at boosting
the workforce, energy and shoreside infrastructure, food
security, and economies of coastal communities in Alaska
and across the country. The bill will also support efforts to
mitigate the impacts of climate change on coastal
communities and strengthen federal conservation research
projects.

SSRAA Harvest
Opportunities  

 
Request for Proposals (RFPs) to harvest
mostly summer chum at three locations; Neets
Bay, Burnett Inlet and Port Asumcion will go
out April 30th, 2024 and are due back May
15th, 2024 at NOON. 

Copies will be available on the SSRAA website
www.ssraa.org or by calling the SSRAA office
at #(907)225-9605 .
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2024 Remote Camp Updates

All remote camp mobilizations took place in February.
Transports took place February through mid-April. We
are happy to report that all camps are in place, fully
staffed and healthy fry/smolt are in pens. 
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On the Edge: Stories from Ketchikan’s
Working Waterfront 

On March 7, 2024, SSRAA’s Research & Evaluation
Manager, Tessa Frost, participated in a panel
discussion at the exhibit opening of On the Edge:
Stories from Ketchikan’s Working Waterfront at
the Tongass Historical Museum in Ketchikan. 

Thanks Tessa for your service & community
outreach!



 Southern Southeast Regional Aquaculture
Association (SSRAA) is looking to fill several

seasonal and permanent positions. SSRAA offers
competitive pay and benefits. If you are
interested in aquaculture and enjoy the

southeast Alaska lifestyle, come join our team!

 View the SSRAA webpage www.ssraa.org or call
us at (907)225-9605 for more information on

available positions.
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Research Projects
SSRAA is currently participating in
two research projects; partnered
with UA and MSU on the use of
LIDAR technology at sites to help
enumerate salmon in our THAs
and a second research project
with UAS and UAF on determining
the potential for integrated multi-
trophic aquaculture (IMTA) at
Alaska hatchery release sites,
which will then provide
recommendations to SSRAA
regarding mariculture
development opportunities. 

Board of Directors 
 SSRAA said “goodbye” to several long-term board members at year’s end; Tom Fisher (over 30 years), Craig Ring and Tom Meiners, who
were all elected gear seats. Also departing were Jason Button and Austin Otos, who were all appointed seats. Thank you all for your time
and dedication to SSRAA and the mission. Your contribution and time in service are much appreciated!

Eric Macias, Dugan Daniels and Kevin Castle are the new gear seat board members. Bob Dalrymple of Wrangell and John Peckham
(returning to the Board of Directors after hiatus) are the new appointed board members. Congratulations, welcome and thanks for your
time and interest in moving SSRAA forward.

The next SSRAA Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for October 28 & 29, 2024 at the Cape Fox Lodge in Ketchikan.

COMING SOON TO THE WEBSITE:  ROTATIONAL & ADF&G ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THA/SHA AREAS
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